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Ron Theis

From Amber Woods-Rodgers

Sent Thursday May 03 2007 249 PM

To rtheisdnr.ne.gov

Subject RE Memorandum of Agreement

Ron

FYI Lee Ortons response to the Memorandum of Agreement

Amber

From Lee Orton

Sent Thursday May 03 2007 158 PM

To awoods-rodgers@dnr.ne.gov

Subject Re Memorandum of Agreement

Thank you for the MOA draft have no idea what became of your earlier effort but my email files do not contain

any sign of delivery

Since received call from Ron Theis presume that the actual contact for further discussion on legal issues

involving this effort are with Ron but will respond initially to you and trust that you will forward it to the

appropriate persons

have reviewed the draft and recommend change to paragraphlIQpthas4ollows-----

By execution of this Agreement the District represents and affirms that in accordance with all relevant state

statutes and District procedures the District has complied with all requirements necesry to allow it to enter into

thiagpent and perform all actions heriniequired

Please forward this suggestion to the proper person and ask them to be in contact with me at their earliest

convenience

LEE ORTON

Original Message
From
To net

Sent Thursday May 03 2007 1012 AM
Subject Memorandum of Agreement

Mr Orton

Attached is PDF of the Memorandum of Agreement between Bostwick Irrigation District and State of

Nebraska Dept of Natural Resources Please let me know if you have any trouble viewing the document

Thanks

Amber Woods-Rodgers
Admin Assistant to the Director

Dept of Natural Resources

P.O Box94676

5/10/2007


